[bookmark: _GoBack]NZRA APPOINTED BOARD MEMBERS SOUGHT 
The New Zealand Recreation Association (NZRA) is seeking applications for two Appointed Board Members to play a vital governance and oversight role in keeping people active, healthy, and connected through recreation. 
NZRA is a progressive, non-profit organisation working for professionals working throughout the recreation and sport sector. We believe recreation creates great New Zealanders. People who are healthy and well connected to their communities and the environment grow up with the opportunity to pursue their dreams and make lasting contributions to society. 
The successful applicants will help ensure NZRA continues to champion high quality recreation for the benefit of New Zealand. 
The NZRA Board’s responsibilities include overseeing the implementation of the strategic plan and achievement of outcomes, tracking the progress of management in achieving strategic outcomes, controlling finance and expenditure, and the development of Board policies. 
Key skills and attributes required to perform effectively in the role include: 
· prior experience as a director, trustee, or in other leadership and governance roles; 
· the ability to see the ‘big picture’ and identify potential trends and challenges; 
· knowledge of, and established relationships within, the outdoor sector would be highly regarded; 
· understanding of education and training, particularly with respect to adult education, would also be highly regarded; 
· knowledge of and/or experience working in the recreation environments NZRA operates within: aquatics and facilities, parks and open space (including conservation and the environment), community recreation, and outdoor recreation; 
· a broad range of skills, including some of the following: financial, legal, marketing and communications, technology, HR, and advocacy; 
· knowledge and experience of community-based programmes, commercial sponsors, and government agencies; and 
· the strength of character to maintain an independent point of view when others disagree. 
Following successful appointment, the new Appointed Board Members should ideally be available to attend the next NZRA Board meeting in February 2018. Although this is an unpaid position, reasonable expenses including travel and accommodation are covered. 
The Board consists of four people elected from NZRA’s membership and three people appointed by the Board Appointments Panel. The term of office for one position is three years with the other being two years. 
Applications close at 5.00 pm on 5th January 2018. 
To apply for this position, please send a CV and cover letter to NZRA Administration Manager Harmoney Jackson at administration@nzrecreation.org.nz. 
For an information pack including a role description and schedule of upcoming board meetings, please contact Harmoney Jackson on the above email address, or by phone on 04 801 5598. 
To find out more about NZRA, visit www.nzrecreation.org.nz. 

